
 

 

18th September 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Nell Bank Residential Trip - Class 4 - 8th and 9th March 2018  

 

We are taking our Year 4 children on a residential visit. We have found that this is an 

invaluable experience for the children, both socially and educationally.  

 

The visit will be on 8th and 9th March 2018. We will be away for one night. We will be 

visiting Nell Bank, near Ilkley.  

 

Staff have already made preliminary visits to the venue, which is superb, and offers lots 

of scope for fun, educational and confidence-building activities in a secure, comfortable 

and picturesque setting. The activities will be led by qualified Nell Bank staff. We will 

take members of school staff too.  

 

We will travel by coach from school on the morning of Thursday 8th March and return in 

the afternoon of Friday 9th March.  

 

The children will sleep in dormitories with bunk beds. They will need to bring a sleeping 

bag or duvet, plus a pillow. Tea on Thursday, along with breakfast and lunch on Friday, 

will be included in the price. As there are limited cooking facilities I am proposing fish 

and chips for tea. Please let me know if there are any allergy issues.  

 

The cost of the residential visit will be £45.33. We are informing you now so payments 

towards the trip can be made in installments if preferred. Payment can be made on line 

via Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local shop, as well as in cash via school.  

 

Parents will be entitled to a remission of charges if in receipt of any of the following 

benefits.   

 Income support 

 Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

 Support under part IV  of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Child Tax Credit, where the parent is not entitled to Working Tax Credit. 

 

However you can still make a voluntary contribution to school if you feel you are able to 

do so.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Miss Gibson 

 

 


